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August 9, 2022

To Whom it May Concern,

Island Housing Trust and Affirmative Investments, developers of the proposed 40 affordable
rentals and ownership homes at Meshacket Commons in Edgartown have inquired with the
Martha’s Vineyard Transit Authority (VTA) regarding any plans to add a bus route to service
Meshacket Road in the future. The VTA is evaluating all its routes in order to assess demand as
it transitions out of the pandemic, and will include Meshacket Road as part of its assessment
and will plan accordingly.

Please don't hesitate to contact me with any questions.
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